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it Scott Shenk

Manager, Vehicle Registration Division

Bureau of Motor Vehicles

1101 South Front Street, 4th Floor

Harrisburg, PA 17104 JUN 1 0 2020

rshenkapa. ov Independent Regulatory
Review Commission

Dear Mr. Shenlc

I hope you are doing well and coping ok with the present conditions we are working under.

I am in lull support of eliminating the Registration Weight Class Stickers.

I believe this would be a great leap forward for the Commonwealth saving the costs of the stickers as well as the
owners of the vehicles that presently require them.

I supported the PMTA’s Legislative Committee back in 2015 when they voted to make eliminating these
useless stickers one of PMTA’s goals.

Stay safe stay healthy,

Thank You
Steven C. Summers
C. Summers Inc.
112 Spruce Street
Elizabethville, PA 17023
Phone 717-362-8117
Fax 717-362-8117
Cell 717-433-8061
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